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We, the citizens of Pend Oreille County, are responsible for protecting the environment for our
children and grandchildren. We would be remiss if we do not fight to preserve the purity of their
inheritance as well as the economic value of our properties. How dare we pass on anything less to
future generations. We cannot be reckless with our clean, natural environment. PacWest needs OUR
PERMISSION to destroy it. (When was it they asked?)
 


